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To the Haines  Borough Assembly and Whom It May Concern:

Please, take a pause,  and hold a Town Meeting before you award a contract for redesign of
the Lutak Dock to Turnangain Marine.  The public needs to have the opportunity  to have their
questions answered beforehand. 

Please include my letter in the supporting documents for the Sept 22, 2022 meeting, and in the
6 board members packets.

Thank you,

Rebecca Brewer
PO Box 273
Haines
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